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Welcome to our first edition of the Safeguarding Newsletter from 

Brunel School’s Safeguarding Team. 

Our aim is to bring you all the latest, relevant help and advice on issues that we feel will 

be of importance to you. In this term’s newsletter, we highlight the worrying rise in youth 

vaping that is taking a grip in the UK, share information and signpost support regarding 

online safety and raise the importance of school attendance. 

 

 

 



 

Online safety 

Children and young people spend a lot of time online and may face risks such as 
cyberbullying or being exposed to inappropriate content. 

Whether you're unsure about what happens online or are familiar with new technology, 
it's important that you talk to your child about staying safe. It may feel daunting, but you 
don't need to be an expert on the internet. Understanding what children do online and the 
risks they face will help you keep your child safe online. 

You can also visit the NSPCC website for help and guidance on online safety or you will find 
advice on ThinkUKnow and Child Net. 

The NSPCC has launched a new campaign called Share Aware, offering advice and 
information for parents and carers who are worried about their children’s use of the 
internet and social networks.  

http://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
http://www.childnet.com/parents-and-carers/hot-topics/keeping-young-children-safe-online


 

 

“Attendance is everyone’s responsibility” 

Brunel School is committed to raising standards and achievement in all aspects of your 
child’s education and wellbeing. 

We recognise that high levels of child attendance is closely linked to academic success. As 
a result, we set a minimum target of 95% attendance for all of our pupils. 

Even one or two days of absence a month can impact on how well pupils make progress 
socially and academically. 

If there are any circumstances that the school may not be aware of which is having an 
impact on your child attending school regularly, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 



Our school’s Attendance Lead is Emily Johnston, and she would be happy to discuss your 
concerns or questions to help support you and your child. Together we can make a 
difference! 

Please also view Brunel School’s Attendance Policy on our school website for further 
information - Brunel School - Home 

 

 

 

  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


